
St Louis Catholic Academy 

Summer 1 Newsletter 2 – Friday 23rd May 2025 

 Christ at the centre: Children at the heart 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been a superb half term and we have been blessed with 
beautiful weather. 
 
The Year 6 children coped very well with their Key Stage Two SATs 
tests and we are very proud of them.  They are now enthusiastically 
working on their production for next half term. 
 
The Year 2 children have also recently sat their optional SATs and 
again, we must commend them on how they approached it so 
calmly and sensibly.   
 
The Speed Kick fundraiser for CAFOD and the PTA was a great 
couple of days for the children, with some impressive speed kicks 
from both children and staff!   
 
On Wednesday 21st May, the children brought in flowers to place 
around the statue of Mary in our prayer garden.  I was able to join 
Hazel and Maple class for this and the children did this with great 
reverence as they laid the flowers and then prayed the Hail Mary 
together. 
 
There are lots to look forward to in the next half term including 
cricket competitions, Stay and Read Bedtime Story and Pizza 
evening, the Year 6 production, Sports Day and the Summer Fair.  I 
have attached dates for reference. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely half term break. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Lucille Martin 
Headteacher 
 
  

Headteacher 
Mrs Lucille Martin 

 
Assistant Headteacher 

Mrs Christina White 
 

SENDCo 
Mrs Kerri Conway 

 
Our Classes 
 
Acorns – Mrs Katherine Carrick 
                  Mrs Katie Mitchell 
                  Mrs Catherine Humphries 
                  Mrs Jocelyn Banks 
 
Holly -     Mrs Lisa Baldwin 
Cherry -  Mrs Tanara Smith 
                  Miss Katie Mitchell 
                  Mrs Kay Fasulo 
                  Miss Anna Mil 
 
Rowan -  Miss Aysha Allen 
                  Mrs Mary Sheridan 
 
Lime –     Mrs Antoinette Brankin 
                  Mrs Sharon Turner 
 
Oak -        Mrs Phoebe Muscionico 
                  Mrs Vikki Weston-Mann 
 
Elm -        Mrs Dawn Vickerage 
                  Miss Emma Woodhall 
 
Sycamore – Mrs Amy du Preez 
                         
 
Beech -    Mrs Kiri Wyatt &                                                   
                  Mrs Angela Harris 
                  Mrs Shelley Bosley 
 
Hazel -     Mrs Zoe Burgess 
                  Mrs Alice Lebbon  
                  Mrs Katherine Ashen 
 
Larch -     Mrs Sarah Fitch 
                   Mrs Claire Gilroy   
 
Maple -    Mrs Christina White 
                  Mrs Amanda Challis 

 



 

  

  



 

 

Upcoming dates 
 
Wednesday 11th June – Little Louis Stay and Play Session in Nursery – 2pm to 3pm 
 
Thursday 19th June – Annual Art Exhibition in School 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
 
Thursday 26th June – Stay and Read Bedtime story and Pizza Evening 5.30pm to 6.30pm 
 
Friday 27th June – Non-uniform and donate a bottle for St Louis Fair 
 
Wednesday 2nd July – Year 6 Production at 6pm 
 
Thursday 3rd July – Y6 Production at 6pm 
 
Thursday 3rd July – Sports day 
 
Friday 4th July – St Louis Summer Fair 3.30pm to 5.30pm 
 
 

 
 

Headteacher Awards 
 
 
Holly           Rylo          Nathan 
Cherry        Alfie          Malaika 
 
Rowan         Novae      Sean   
Lime             Maria       Emily  
Oak               Alfie         Iyla-Rose 
 
Elm               Dawid       Rose 
Beech           Joan           John 
Sycamore   Rocco        Isaac 
Hazel            Izzy            Yanzi 
Larch                                Kieran 
Maple           All of Y6    Amelia  
 

 
Stars of the week 

 
 
Holly          Cillian          Levi 
Cherry       Carter          Evelyn 
 
Rowan        Oulay           Kian 
Lime            Reggie         Nevah G 
Oak              Louis            Parker 
 
Elm                Lily-Beth    Coralie 
Beech           Teddy          Eleanor 
Sycamore    Winston     Allen 
Hazel             Ernie           Neave 
Larch             George R    Beatrice 
Maple            Sylvie          Hugo 


